Patrick Copas

From: Peter Lynch

Sent: Friday, 5 October 2018 2:41 PM

To: Patrick Copas

Subject: HPE CM: FW: North Byron Parklands Cultural Events Site (SSD 8169) - Addendum to the

Response to Submissions Report. DOC18/670947

Categories: Agency Response, No Comment

Patrick,

Concerning - North Byron Parklands Cultural Events Site (SSD 8169) - Addendum to the Response to Submissions
Report, the PA has no comment to make.

Apologies for the delay..

Regards

Peter Lynch
Operations Officer
North Coast Environment Protection Authority

P! Box 4!!

Grafton NSW 2460






